


Letter from the Superintendent,

Welcome back! Summer holidays are officially over and it 
was wonderful to see our community coming together to 
kick-off another fantastic year at KAS last Tuesday.

As always I would like to extend a special welcome to our 
new students. Moving to a new school is always a challenge 
for students and their parents, however I am confident that 
the warm nature of our staff, students and administrators 
will go a long way towards making people feel welcome 
and accepted into our community. Our enrollment this year 
is looking really strong and this I believe can be attributed 
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On behalf of the IT department, I would like to welcome all new students and parents and we wish you all the success 
throughout this school year.  

For returning students and parents, we welcome you back and assure you that we are here to help you in gaining the 
technology skills that you need for your future.  

Regarding middle and high school parents, as you all know, last year we were using www.Engrade.com as our Virtual 
Management System, which allows a two- way communication between teachers and students as well as between 
teachers and parents. Our experience confirmed that this tool has enhanced our students’ performance and engaged 
them in their learning process. Parents also complimented us in using Engrade and they brought very positive feedback.  

We are continuing with our efforts to build a technology system that will foster 21st century skills in our students, 
enhance their learning, and give them the ability to engage more in their learning process. Therefore, this year we have 
joined thousands of other teachers around the world and have become a premium member of EngradePro.com. This 






